
                                        
                      

 

The High Desert Corvette Club of Bend, Oregon, would like to invite you to become a Game 

Sponsor for our biennial event, “Corvettes on the High Desert”, July 18, 2020, at the Eagle Crest 

Resort in Redmond, OR. Corvettes on the High Desert has hosted 125 plus Corvettes from 

around the Pacific Northwest, and beyond, in the the past. 

 

This year’s event will benefit the Central Oregon Veterans Ranch, Bend, Oregon. C.O.V.R is a 

19-acre working ranch that restores purpose and spirit to Veterans of all ages. Our Veterans 

here in Central Oregon include those from WWII, the Korean War, Vietnam, Iraq and 

Afghanistan, and numerous other military operations. 

 

Your donation of $50.00, with exception of the nominal cost of the sign designating your 

business or organization as a sponsor, will go directly to Central Oregon Veterans Ranch. 

 

We hope you will participate and help us with this worthy cause. In turn, you will earn some 

publicity for your business or organization, as well as helping the C.O.V.R. to continue their 

good work in our area. 

 

If you wish to participate, please make a check payable to High Desert Corvettes and mail to 

Dee Ginter, 2440 Linnet Ln., Redmond, OR 97756-7300. You can also call me at 909-437-3049 

and I will gladly stop by to pick it up. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

We thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

High Desert Corvette Club 

P.O. Box 6442 

Bend, Oregon 97708 

 

Highdesertcorvettes.org 
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